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Erasmus + project - Building Resilience to Address Domestic Violence 

EMPOWER 
 

 
The Erasmus + project - Building Resilience to Address Domestic Violence EMPOWER project partners would 
like to welcome you to reading our second newsletter. The last time we put together our newsletter back in March 
2021 we were in a time of limbo, not knowing what the short-term future was to bring. Having adapted and 
changed the way we work the EMPOER project has been able to continue successfully supporting our target 
group!  
 
What have we been up to? 
 
Having changed our ways of working from face-to-face to online we as partners have been able to deliver training 
safely. More recently some partners, in countries where rates of Covid-19 are reducing, have been able to deliver 
socially distant and safe training face-to-face. 
During the meetings, partners agreed the next steps in the project, analyzed intellectual outputs products, disused 
what we can improve.  
 
 

 
 
FOLLOW THE NEWS: www.facebook.com/empowerprojectbradv 
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